
 

 

MAY    2019                 Kiwanis Breakfast Club of Oconomowoc 

                                            P.O. Box 462 Oconomowoc, WI 53066 

Meetings - 1
st 

 2
nd

 & 3
rd

 Wednesday at 7:15 AM 

Café Labelle at the Life Enrichment Center-Shorehaven 

1306 West Wisconsin Avenue 

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world one child and 

one community at a time.  

 
    President’s Corner – Jerry Schneider 

  
April was a crazy month with the 

weather. When we left for the FFA 

Banquet on Saturday night the 27
th

 

the snow was coming down hard. 

Nothing when we left. Last year 

when we left the banquet on the 14
th

 

our car windows were iced over and 

we got pelleted with ice crystals going 

to the car. 

Went to Branson the week of the 14
th

.  

Weather was great in Branson, 

sixties to seventies with Sun.  Even 

hotter on our deck which has a 

southwest exposure.  Felt good to 

bask in the sun.  Lots of green grass 

and flowers.  What a difference 600 

miles south makes.  

Looking forward to May with the 

Tree Sale, Hall of Fame Dinner 

Bingo and Blood Drive. Also great 

guest speakers again this month.  

 

I have listed the dates for our 

projects for the summer under 

WHAT’S HAPPENING – Blood Drives 

May & July , Moonlite Movies, Brat 

Fry,  Food Pantry collection with 

Legion,  Kids Fest and the Art 

Festival. Help will be needed at all of 

these but especially the Art Festival 

where we have a food stand and 

shuttle the artists. Please SAVE THE 

DATES when you can.    

We are still working on corporate 

memberships. Have added a few 

members so keep asking people to 

come to a meeting to see what we do.   

Share a “KIWANIS MOMENT” 

with them.   

 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=president+clip+art+free&view=detailv2&&id=486296951031BDFAB7CAA4F90E06CB5A90F8C282&selectedIndex=195&ccid=KaVlNfzY&simid=607987677451717979&thid=OIP.M29a56535fcd8afee96412efe2f0770f0o0


 

 

   

 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
May  1   Breakfast Meeting 

May  3   Package tree preorder sales 

May  4   Tree Sale 

May  8   Breakfast Meeting 

May 12  Mothers Day 

May 13  Shorehaven Bingo 

May 15  Breakfast Meeting 

May 15  Hall of Fame Dinner  

May 18  Veterans Brunch at HS 

May 16  Breakfast Meeting 

May 22  Breakfast Meeting 

May 23  Grilling to Give at HS 

May 27  Happy Memorial Day 

May 28  Blood Drive 

May 29  Board Meeting 

June 1   Highway clean up 

June 13 Moonlite Movies 

June 14 Shorehaven grill out 

June 29 Independence Day Parade 

July 13  Our Brat Fry at the Pig 

July 23  Blood Drive 

July 31  Food collection with Legion 

Aug 13  Kids Fest 

Aug 17  Art Festival 

Aug 18  Art Festival     

 

 

 

 
GREETER & INVOCATION 
May 1     Fred Steinlein 

May 8     Andy Wagner 

May 15   Len Zacharias 

May 22   Wendy Woodson  

 

 

   
JANE’S JUMPERS 

 

Jane Fredrich, Captain 

Carolyn Crom  

Jack Grothaus 

Chet Seffrood 

Andy Wagner  

Len Zacharias 

 

            
Leonard Schacht     5-6 

Tom Massnick          5-10 

John Koehn              5-12              
Debbie Mauel          5-22 

 

 
 

NONE 
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SPEAKERS FOR MAY 
THANKS TO ANDY WAGNER 

 

May 1-    Chris from the Chamber  

 

May 8 -   Gary Frankie-- Shorehaven 

Marketing Manager   

 

May 15 - Elections and new member 

induction 

 

May 22-  Dave Engen - Tractors 

 

May 29-  Board Meeting 

 

 

 

SUMMER OUTING  
Carolyn Crom  has put together 

another great outing. A brunch 

cruise on Lake Mendota on July 28
th

.  

For those already signed up please 

get your money in to Carolyn or 

Jerry. If you haven’t signed up yet 

and want to check with Carolyn for 

details and  to see if there is still 

room.  

Her Phone number is-- 262-227-1489 

Email is-- ckcrom@yahoo.com  

 

 

 
BLOOD DRIVE 

Blood Drive will be Tuesday 

May 28th. Help pass out flyers 

and tell your friends and family. 

We have been doing very good 

meeting our goal set by the 

Blood Center.  Sign up sheet will 

be passed for the shifts. Also 

consider donating 

 

PIGGLY WIGGLY BRAT 

SALE 

Our  Brat Sale will be on 

Saturday July 13
th

.   

SAVE THE DATE 

 

FFA GREEN HOUSE SALE       

 

FFA flower and plant  sale will 

be Saturday May 4
th 

  May 11
th

 

and May 18
th

 at the High School 

greenhouse.  

GREAT FLOWERS AT 

GREAT PRICES !!!   

They really appreciate our 

business and support.    

 



 

 

 

HALL OF FAME DINNER 

 

This year’s awards dinner will 

be held on Wednesday May 15
th

 

at the Lake Terrace Club House. 

Please join us to congratulate 

this year’s winners and be 

amazed at all their 

accomplishments. A sign up 

sheet will be at the meetings or 

email me. Cost is $15.00 per 

person.  

 

HIGHWAY CLEAN UP 
 

Cancelled on April 27
th

 due to the 

weather and road construction. New 

date- Saturday June 1
st
.  

  
 

TREE SALE 

 

Our 21st annual tree sale will be 

held on Saturday May 4
th

 

starting  at 8:00 AM to sold out. 

Help will be needed that day at 

the Piggly Wiggly site and the 

BP site in Ixonia. A sign up sheet 

will be at the meetings. If you 

haven’t signed up and can make 

it please contact Andy or Jerry. 

Help will also be needed to put 

together the presales on Friday 

May 3
th

 , 4:00 PM at Jerrys 

place .  Presales are going good. 

Let’s hope for a fast sell out 

again  

 

 
VETERANS BRUNCH  AT HIGH 

SCHOOL  ON MAY 18
TH

 

The RHO KAPPA at the High School 

is sponsoring this. Starting time is 

9AM. Veterans can bring their 

spouse. Speaker will be Dale Reich.  

Contact Jim Fulmer for info 

Phone number – 262-490-1127 

Email-  jbfulmer@att.net 

 

FFA BANQUET 
Another great meeting run by the 

FFA. They had a great turn out. 

Andy, Bill Pebbles and his son and 

Jerry & Sue Schneider attended  

Andy gave out $3000.00 in 

Scholarships and $320.00 in Service 

awards. We will also be giving out 2 

$1000.00 scholarships this summer to 

2 students for their continuing  AG 

education at River Falls. These 

amounts are made  possible by the 

generous donation of $5000.00 by Bill 

Peebles. This is all being done in the 

memory of Bill’s wife Allene. 

Bill has had a long standing 

relationship with the FFA. 

THANK YOU BILL !!!!!! 

 

 


